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Message for Mrs Buckley/Mr Moore…… 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Child’s Name ___________________ Class____________________   

 

 

School dinners 

From the 1st April the price of the school dinner will increase from £2.40 to £2.55 

per day. This price increase has been set locally by Oldham Council and affects every 

school in the borough. If you are considering changing your child’s dinner 

arrangements after the half term, please can you inform the office.  

 

Easter Catch Up 

From the 6th – 9th April the school will be running an Easter catch up club for year 4 pupils. The club will run 

from 9.00 to 10.45 and will focus on supporting the pupils with their English and maths skills. It would be 

fantastic to see as many of our year 4 pupils attend as possible.  

 

Uniform 

Please can you ensure that after the Easter holidays your child comes to school in 

full uniform. During the winter months, we allowed children to wear an extra layer 

(hoodie) as the classrooms were cold due to the windows being open for ventilation. 

As we are moving into the summer months and the weather is improving we are asking 

that children return to their normal school uniform.  

Also, can you ensure that your child brings their PE kits on PE day. If your child has 

grown out of their school uniform or PE kit please contact the office to arrange 

purchasing more. 

 

Holiday Dates 
 

Easter Holiday  

2nd April – 16th April 

 

Bank Holiday  

3rd May 

 

Summer half term 

31st May – 11th June 

 

Last day of school 

23rd July 

 

Children return  

6th September 

 

 

 

 

  

Thank you 

Thank you for your support this week with Red Nose Day and World Downs Syndrome day. Together we have 

managed to raise over £700 pounds. 

 

Before and after school club 

Thank you to everyone for getting in touch to 

arrange payment for before and after school club. 

Moving forward invoices will be produced and sent 

out on the 20th of each month. Please can all 

payments be made before the end of the month.  

 

Climbing frame and gym equipment 

Once you pick you child/ children up from school please 

could you leave the school grounds as quickly as 

possible. Children should not be using the playground 

and gym equipment. We work hard during the day to 

keep children/ bubbles separated, please can you 

support his after school. 

 

Diabetes 

Congratulations to the staff of Yew Tree. The school has been nominated for a Diabetes in School Award. We 

received the nomination from recommendations from health care professionals and parents. It is a fantastic 

achievement and we are very proud of our nomination. 

 


